Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of Junior Cycle Physical Education, your child is required to take part in 2 Classroom
Based Assessments (CBA’s), one in 2nd year (CBA 1) and one in 3rd year (CBA 2). Your child
has been covering the area of Orienteering in PE class for the last number of weeks for CBA1
and is required to put their knowledge into practise in an Orienteering event. This event will be
held on Tuesday April 26th in Lees Road in Ennis. This event will involve students working
together in small groups where they will plan and seek out certain points within the forest using
a map and key.

We will be getting a bus from the school to Lees Road for the event and returning to school
once the event is over. As the event must go ahead regardless of the weather, it is advised that
your child wear old warm clothes that they do not mind getting dirty and that they pack the
following:

- spare socks

- old runners suitable for getting muddy and wet

- arain jacket

- ahat

- Suncream in case of warm weather

Students MUST bring their school PE uniform to change into after the event.

The event will not take all day and therefore your child must bring their school bags, books and
their lunch for the day.

You will receive a way2pay text message shortly as there is a cost of €13 for the bus and event.
Kind regards,

Mr M. O’'Dwyer / Ms N. Mulqueen - PE Teachers.



